Starting Fee

In order to join this club there is a starting fee. This is due to the fact that rockets are expensive to launch and to make. 

However, we have brought the starting fee down to the minimum. We did this through the school kindly donating money, I myself donating money towards the club and also through events such as the Krispy Kreme Donut sale, which is due to happen this Tuesday (22/07/2008). 

There is still a small fee to join however, otherwise the club would simply not be able to run and start up. The starting fee is £20. Although this may seem a lot to join a club, your son is provided with several items from this. 

Your son is provided with an official WASA jacket, to wear when launching. He is also provided with the materials to build two rockets, and also has 6 rocket motors to launch. WASA will also teach your son many skills and will look very good on his CV. 

Once your son has made his two rockets, and used six motors, we should have raised some more money by then, to increase the amount of launches, from only 6, to another 6, and we shall keep doing this until your son would like to attempt level 1 grade in rocketry. 

Once your son wishes to try level 1 (a rocketry examination, set out by UKRA) he will have to purchase his own rocket. We may be able to still provide the motors, (they are extremely expensive) however part of the level 1 test, is to be able to build your own rocket from scratch, without help from the supervisor. For these reasons, I will not be able to pay for the full cost for your sons’ level 1.

Although I will not be able to pay for level 1, level 1 looks even better on your sons CV, and will teach him a lot more, than mere model rockets. There are 3 levels, one, two and three, and throughout this club we hope to get your son to level 1, maybe, depending on the success of the club, level 2. This is however, a long way off and not as relevant now, as it will be in a while. 

Another separate cost will be the optional school trips to rocket events. You will be totally informed about these trips, and that will come when the time comes. 

The twenty pounds all has to be in by the 15th of September. How you pay this however is totally up to you, for instance you may pay in instalments, £10 this before the end of term, and £10 next term. Or you could instead pay the £20 together on the 10th September, it’s your choice. 

The total amount does have to be in by the 15th, and no later by any means. 
